Pacheco, Erika

From: Patton, Jason

Sent: Wednesday, October 10, 2018 11:12 AM

To: Fine, Sarah

Cc: Diano, Christopher; Alaoui, B. Mohamed; Pene, David
Subject: RE: MacArthur, Park, Telegraph 35% concepts

Hi Sarah, Per our meeting with Wlad and Mohamed, we agreed to provide the Park Blvd plans by the time you have the
SPO for the on-call task order. Let us know your progress on getting that SPO. Thanks, Jason

From: Fine, Sarah

Sent: Tuesday, October 09, 2018 8:31 PM

To: Brown, Brytanee <BRBrown@oaklandca.gov>; Phan, Hank <HPhan@oaklandca.gov>; Patton, Jason
<JPatton@oaklandca.gov>; Pene, David <DPene@oaklandca.gov>

Cc: Diano, Christopher <CDiano@oaklandca.gov>; Alaoui, B. Mohamed <BAlaoui@oaklandca.gov>
Subject: MacArthur, Park, Telegraph 35% concepts

Hi all,

As the folks in charge of 35% handoff for MacArthur, Park, and Telegraph, | wanted to loop you in that we will
need these final concepts as CAD packages by Oct 16. Please share with Chris Diano.

This is the last possible date before we kick off with our consultants (MBI & Kittelson) providing final design

for signage, striping, and limited concrete.

Best,
Sarah

Sarah Fine

Acting Program Manager, Complete Streets Paving
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